From: Erica Rose Englund || GGG -

Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 6:40 PM
To: AMS - GMO Labeling
Subject: GE food labeling

To whom it may concern,

It's is my strong opinion that:

1. The GMO definition should apply to all foods produced with genetic engineering, including refined sugars and oils.
2. The GMO definition should apply to foods produced with emerging GE techniques.

3. The GMO definition should conform with USDA's existing definition in organic standards, and with FDA's
acknowledgment of the global definition in the Codex Alimentarius.

4. GE disclosures must declare each and every ingredient.

5. The standard must be compatible with uber national trading partners.

6. GE disclosures should be uniform and on packages like the FDA requires for other food labeling.

7. QR codes requires convenient public scanners so people without smartphones can access the information.
Thank you for receiving this. | hope it helps in making your decision about GE labeling.

Sincerely,
Erica Englund





